

Saint Agatha School | Nurse's Office

RE: PEANUT / TREE NUT FREE TABLE, ALL GRADES, SCHOOL YEAR 2025-2026

Dear Parents,

I want to inform you that a "peanut/tree nut free table" exists in the cafeteria. This table will remain peanut/tree nut free for the entire year. If you choose to have your child sit at the peanut/tree nut free table, they will be invited to bring a friend, as long as the friend does not have nut products in their lunch.

Please sign the form below indicating your preference for whether you feel your child should be assigned to that table and return it as soon as possible.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

School Nurse

Pamela Campbell, RM

Pamela Campbell, RN 617-696-3548 ext 204 rn@stagathaparish.org

My child allergy.	, has a known peanut/tree nut
table."	We feel it is <u>necessary</u> to assign him/her to the "peanut/tree nut free
free tabl	_We feel it is <u>NOT necessary</u> to assign him/her to the "peanut/tree nut e"
Signed _	Date



Saint Agatha School | Nurse's Office